
 

 

  

FERROVIAL SE - RESULTS PRESENTATION ANNOUNCEMENT 

 
 
 

Amsterdam, 25 April 2025. 
 
Ferrovial SE plans to release its financial results for the first three months of 2025 on 

Tuesday 13 May 2025, after the closing of the U.S. stock markets.  
 
On the following day, Wednesday 14 May 2025, at 3:00pm CEST (9:00am EDT), the 

conference call for the presentation of such results is expected to be held. The event may 
be attended via webcast or conference call. Access codes will be made available on the 
website of the Company (www.ferrovial.com). 
 

For any additional questions, please contact the Investor Relations Department at 
ir@ferrovial.com email address or phone at +34 91 586 25 65 in Spain or +31 20 798 3724 
in The Netherlands. 

  

 

 

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.ferrovial.com%2F&data=05%7C02%7Canam%40ferrovial.com%7Cc0b6ffadf13a42286e0008dc6dbe447f%7Ca9a8e375fac14ec2820acfb6eb5cf01b%7C0%7C0%7C638505911176534792%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=m8v2j%2FUxcf7GQMK92V4cI399s4IpFRgx8NbV5FELW%2Bk%3D&reserved=0
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